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NEWSLETTER 

1 
September 2023 

Mrs Jones Mrs Byrne Miss Bate 

Dear parents, 

Well we have had a wonderful start back to the Autumn Term. Our Year 1 and Year 2 children have got used to 

their new routines and are busy with their learning already. It has been a pleasure to welcome  our Reception 

children to school and see them beginning to make friends and getting to know all the adults that we have in 

school. As well as welcoming our new Reception children into Class 1, we also welcome Mrs Jones  who is 

Class 1’s teacher on a Thursday and Friday along with Mrs Byrne  and Miss Bate who are job sharing a 

teaching assistant role.  They will add to our existing staff who are all refreshed and ready for action. A great 

team all round. 

Parents are a very special part of our school and it is your input into your child’s education that really helps 

them on their learning journey with us. Please help support your child with reading and homework activities  

your input makes all the difference to their achievement. We hope you will be able to attend as many events as 

you can so you become part of our Church Aston family. I hope new parents have had the opportunity to say 

hello and get to know one another. Remember my staff and I are always available to speak to you about 

anything that is concerning you about your child but we also love to share the proud moments too , 

communication between us all is so important . 

Don’t forget to ask your child what colour team they are in, they will be earning team tokens  for all sorts of 

reasons, being polite, helpful, learning something new, sporting achievement ,over coming something they 

have had difficulty with. 

Enjoy the sunny weekend. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

Reception 

OUR OLDEST 

AND YOUNGEST 

CHILDREN  

Reception 

Parents you are 

invited to a 

short welcome 

assembly on 

Friday 15th 

September at 

2.45pm 

 

RECEPTION 

 ASSEMBLY 



Rewarded for being a 

great role model and 

helping our new children 

settle in. 

 

Welcome to our new Reception 

children and welcome back to 

our Year 1’s. 

Class 1 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 



Rewarded for excellent 

listening and working 

hard in all his lessons. 

 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

Class 2 



 

 

 

 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

We have e-mailed home the After School Club booking form for the Autumn Term, if you 
need a paper copy just let us know.  Please can we ask that all children attending an After 
School club (3:15pm to 4:15pm) have a completed booking form and payment sent in to 
school by Monday 11th

 
September at the latest, if we have not received a booking form and 

payment it will not be possible for your child to attend the club.  Please can we also request 
that invoices for Breakfast Club and Stay and Play Club are paid within seven days of 
invoices being issued.  All of this helps us to manage our budget effectively and manage 
club arrangements within school, thank you.   

We do accept Childcare Vouchers through the Government scheme, Childcare Choices, as 
well as cash and cheque payments.  We do understand that at times you may not be in a 
position to pay these amounts, please just let us know at any time if you have any concerns 
or need longer to pay.   

CLASS POST BOXES 

In the entrance halls for each classroom we have a class post box – 
please use this for anything you need to send in to school for example, a 
consent slip, a letter, a payment etc.  Please can we ask that for all 
payments you write on the envelope the name of your child and what the 
payment is for, thank you.  

 

ILLNESS 

If your child is ill, please contact the school office as early as possible. Please follow this 
useful we have been asked to share with you on illness in school. Click here  If you are at 
all unsure  if you should bring your child into school please contact us.  

PARKING 

Please ensure that if you are dropping off and/or picking your child up by car that you park 
at the Village Hall on the other side of the bridge, thank you. 

 

READING CHALLENGE 
You still have till Saturday 16th September to complete the reading challenge. 

We have already had some children bringing in their certificates to show us.  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 

 
 




